
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 5:42 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-20 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Wayne Schrader 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I would like to know why we pay storage for natural gas. I worked 37 years in the oil and gas industry all 
over the world and I have never seen a storage facility for natural gas. They are just taking advantage of 
the customers just like bill says price adjustments its a rip off. 
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